
Dear Hopewell families,

Happy Friday! This week we celebrated School Nurse Day. Thank you to Mrs.

Castetter for her dedication to keeping our students and staff happy and

healthy! 

We also had our 3rd-grade spring concert. Hopewell's got talent! Thanks to

Mr. Becker for another great show. Our students rock!

We celebrated and thanked our PTA and volunteers at our last pta meeting

this week. As always, we are thankful for our wonderful families for the

partnership and teamwork they provide.

Have a relaxing weekend!

Lynn Chromiak, Principal

Hopewell Happenings

Breakfast Menu
Lunch Menus

5/12/2023

https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=38938&FileName=22-23+Elem+and+JPLIS+Breakfast+Menu+SLSD+11-11-22.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/Page/12756


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B094DA8AF2CA0FA7-spring1


New student registration opened on 4/17 for grades 1-12

5/16-Kindergarten Field Trip

5/17-3rd-grade visit to JPLIS

5/18-2nd-grade field trip

5/19-1st-grade field trip

SPRINGFEST- 5:00-8:00 pm at Hopewell

5/25- Play Day

5/29-No school for staff and students (Memorial Day)

5/30 & 5/31-3rd-grade field trip

6/2-End of marking period 4

6/5-3rd-grade fun day

6/6-Kindergarten end-of-year celebration (students only)

6/7-student last day (AM K reports); noon dismissal; no

breakfast/lunch being served

Upcoming Events


